
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Chris Murphy <ChrisMurphy@schouse.gov>

Date: 3/12/2015 5:13:11 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting

Chris,
Are you available to meet with our Chief of Staff, James Burns on Tuesday, March 17 at 1:00pm to discuss the 
appointment process?
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Chris Murphy [mailto:ChrisMurphy@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:18 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Meeting

Katherine

Thank you for taking the time to talk with me this morning. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss with the 
Governor the appointment process in the event the office for Solicitor of the First Judicial Circuit becomes open.

Chris

Christopher J. Murphy
South Carolina House of Representatives, District 98
310A Blatt Building
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 212-6925

136 W. Richardson Avenue
Summerville, SC 29483
(843) 832-1120

This communication, together with any attachments, may contain information that is 
confidential, proprietary, legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified that the 

distribution, reading, copying or other use of this communication and any attachments hereto 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply immediately to the 

sender or destroy this communication. Thank you for your cooperation.
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